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Kayla	F.		
10	years	with	Magnus	Karate	|	4	years	as	Student	Instructor	
Future	Plan:	Attending	George	Mason	University	with	a	major	in	
Anthropology			
What	has	Magnus	Karate	meant	to	you?:	“Today,	I	can	confidently	
use	my	voice	to	lead.”	

Lia	F.		
9	years	with	Magnus	Karate	|	4	years	as	Student	Instructor	
Future	Plan:	Attending	United	States	Naval	Academy	
What	has	Magnus	Karate	meant	to	you?:	“I	learned	to	become	a	
better	leader,	develop	the	character	traits	of	discipline,	drive,	and	
integrity…”	

Marie	F.		
9	years	with	Magnus	Karate	|	4	years	as	Student	Instructor	
Future	Plan:	Attending	University	of	Pittsburgh	Honors	College	
What	has	Magnus	Karate	meant	to	you?:	“The	most	valuable	lesson	I	
learned	is	the	art	of	adaptation…”	

We	want	to	thank	you	for	being	integral	to	the	success	of	our	inaugural	year	in	providing	educational	scholarships	to	three	fantastic	
students	and	leaders	of	Magnus	Karate.	The	Magnus	Foundation	was	able	to	award	three	$1,000	scholarships	due	to	your	generous	
donations.	The	Scholarship	Recipients	demonstrated	impressive	personal	character,	academic	accomplishment,	and	charitable	
contributions.	They	embody	the	spirit	of	a	true	martial	artist	and	set	a	great	example	for	the	Magnus	Karate	community.	We	are	
incredibly	proud	of	our	Scholarship	Recipients	and	grateful	for	the	continued	support	of	our	donors	in	furthering	the	mission	to	provide	
scholarships	for	higher	education.	The	Magnus	Foundation	looks	forward	to	expanding	this	mission	in	the	coming	years.		


